

## ST PHILIPS CE PRIMARY SCHOOL



## **Barrow Street** Salford **M3 5LF**

Phone: 0161 921 1860

**Executive Headteacher**: Miss J Kinch Rector: Revd. G Robinson

**Head of School**: Ms B Jackson

Dear Parents and Carers,

I would like to remind you the importance of pupils having the correct PE kit which is to be worn to school on their PE day.

PE is a mandatory lesson on the curriculum and, as such, pupils must participate with the correct equipment. We would like all pupils to be fully involved in their lessons and, to ensure this, they must wear the appropriate PE kit. The PE kit is designed to allow pupils a full range of movement required for a variety of activities.

Please look below at the items allowed and required for PE lessons.







- white t shirt
- dark coloured joggers (Winter) or shorts (Summer)



dark jumper







Please speak to your child's class teacher or myself if you have any questions.

Thank you for your support with this.

Mr Hayward PE Teacher